
From:                                 Clarence General Mail User
Sent:                                  Tue, 17 Mar 2020 18:44:55 +1000
To:                                      City Planning;Dan Ford
Subject:                             FW: Clarence Draft Local Provisions

 
 
From: Midj Jones <mcjones0@gmail.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, 17 March 2020 6:17 PM
To: Clarence General Mail User <clarence@ccc.tas.gov.au>
Subject: Clarence Draft Local Provisions
 
To The General Manager:
I hope this email is not too late to be considered in the Draft LPS consultation. 
I wish to make a representation regarding Rosny Hill Reserve and Wiena Reserve in the LPS. 
I am concerned about the future of these Reserves. The draft LPS does not protect these public lands 
from development. They are used for quiet enjoyment and for the benefit of the plants and wildlife that 
live there. In the case of Wiena Reserve there is also Aboriginal heritage to be preserved.  It is a pity that 
Rosny Hill is marked for "Urban Densification". If or when other residential areas in the vicinity become 
densely populated, as seems to be the trend, then the existence of adequate public reserves becomes 
more and more important. 
Would you please rezone Rosny Hill, as NOT for urban densification, and also to a zoning that will ensure 
protection of its natural values, including plants and native animals, as well as providing respite from the 
built environment for Clarence residents.
Would you please rezone Wiena Reserve to protect its natural and Aboriginal heritage values, while 
allowing quiet recreation for residents..

regards,
Ms. M. C. Jones
148 Begonia St,
Lindisfarne,
Tas 7015 
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